



Children's Brain Tumor Project - Gift Form



The Children's Brain Tumor Project is a novel research effort at the Weill Cornell Medicine Department of Neurological Surgery that is co-directed by **Dr. Mark Souweidane and Dr. Jeffrey Greenfield**. The Children's Brain Tumor Project has a single goal: to bring hope to the hundreds of patients and families each year who confront the heartbreaking diagnoses of rare and inoperable pediatric brain tumors.

All mail-in gifts accompanying this form will be appropriately stewarded in support of the Children's Brain Tumor Project lab at Weill Cornell Medicine.

EIN: 15-0532082.

Please make your check out to Weill Cornell Medical College and indicate "Children's Brain Tumor Project" or "CBTP" in the memo, in addition to any specific campaign you may be donating to.

Mail to:

Weill Cornell Medicine, Neurological Surgery Attention: Roseann Henry 525 East 68th Street, Box 99 New York, NY 10065

About the donor:

About the donor.				
Enclosed is a donation to the Childr	en's Brain Tumor Pro	ject in the amount of	\$	
Organization Name (if any):				
Sal First Name:	Last Name:			
Street Address:				
City:	State:	Country:	Postal Code	
Email Address:				
Daytime Phone:	Mobile Phone:			

This information is required for mailing a tax-deductible receipt and proper acknowledgment to the donor.